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Request for financial assistance from the group organsising events part of the First World War 
Centenary Commemoration 
 
 
I am the Secretary and Treasurer of the Whitland Memorial Hall, one of the organisations 
involved in the organising group 
 
 
 
The matter is to be considered at the monthly Whitland Town Council meeting on Monday 4 
June 2018 
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The business which is to be considered relates to a request of financial assistance to a voluntary  
organisation which includes the Whitland Memorial Hall, the Whitland and Llanboidy Branch 
of the Royal British Legion, the Whitland Royal Air Force Air Cadets and the Whitland Town 
Council itself. 
 
I, Gabriela Poore, am the Hon. Secretary and Treasurer of the Whitland Memorial Hall, which 
is the main driving force within the group and as such was asked to write to the Whitland Town 
Council on behalf of the group asking for some financial help towards the organisation of the 
2018 commemoration events (an exhibition and an “indoor street party”).  In 2014 the group 
organised a WWI exhibition which was so much appreciated that we were asked to do another 
one.  I would like the opportunity to present the case to my fellows councillours (not everyone 
lived in the area at the time) to emphasise how well received the 2014 exhibition was and what 
it is being planed for this November. 
   
The nature of my interest would not damage public confidence in the conduct of the relevant 
authority's business and judging from the public’s response to the previous exhibition I think 
that my interest is common to a significant proportion of the general public; 
 
I do not wish to participate in the vote. 
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